
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  
APPRAISAL DISTRICT BUDGET 

HUDSPETH APPRAISAL DISTRICT 
 
 

The Hudspeth Appraisal District will hold a public hearing on proposed budget for the 
2024 calendar year. 
 
The public hearing will be held on September 12, 2023 at 1:00 PM at the Hudspeth 
Appraisal District Office, Hudspeth County Annex Building, Sierra Blanca, Texas. 
 
A summary of the appraisal district budget follows: 
 
The total amount of the proposed budget   $782,834.00 
 
The total amount of increase over the current 
years budget.       $  62,459.00 
 
The number of employees compensated under the 
proposed budget              6 
        (full time equivalent) 
 
The number of employees compensated under the  
current budget.               6          
        (full time equivalent) 
 
The appraisal district is supported solely by payments from the local taxing units served 
by the appraisal district. 
 
If approved by the appraisal district board of directors at the public hearing, this proposed 
budget will take effect automatically unless disapproved by the governing bodies of the 
county and school districts served by the appraisal district. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection in the office of each of 
those governing bodies.  A copy is also available for public inspection at the appraisal 
district office. 
 
 

HUDSPETH  APPRAISAL DISTRICT 
HUDSPETH COUNTY ANNEX BUILDING 

P. O. BOX 429 
SIERRA BLANCA, TEXAS  79851 

(915) 369-4118 
 
 


